
LATE TESTIMONY
Testimony from Hawaii Farmers Union United

HB 2151 Supporting with comments and concerns

We do not want to take away the long standing right of every farm to have a road side
stand to sell agriculture crops that they grow on their farms.

We appreciate the broading of the scope and allowing Hawaii grown produce to be sold
and allowing added value crops.

We are concern about the reference to all products being ‘raw” since some added value
crops require processing, Mac nuts, Taro etc.

6


